
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship
February 17, 2018

 
Sabbath School

   
Song Service
Opening Prayer
Mission Focus 
Bible Study Honesty With God Christine Bergen

Family Worship
Song Service Leah Smallwood
Welcome Joe Bergen
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Please Kneel Joe Bergen
Hymn of Praise Redeemed! Hymn #337
Scripture Reading Joshua 6:18 Leah Smallwood
Children’s Offering Ethan Smallwood
Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering Church Budget Christine Bergen
Morning Prayer Please Kneel Leah Smallwood
Special Music Leah Smallwood
Message Joe Bergen

An Achan Heart
Closing Hymn Marching to Zion Hymn #422
Benediction Joe Bergen
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 5:29 pm.                 Next Week:   5:40 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons / Ushers:   Lamonte Stagg & Albert Wilson 
   Greeter:        Jane Smallwood

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Phillip Milmine          Offering: NL Advance
   Deacons / Ushers:   Joe Bergen & Erica McIntyre 
   Greeter:         Christine Castagne

Announcements
 "I will sing of the mercies of the Lord forever: with my mouth will I make known thy faithfulness
to all generations” (Psalm 89:1). Happy Sabbath everyone!  May God bless you!

Prayer Ministry - Please feel free to place a request in the prayer box on the welcome table.

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club: Tomorrow, February 18, 2018, at 11:30am here at the church. 

One Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program Information Session remains to take place on:
Monday, Feb 19th at 7:00pm at the CBS Church Hall.  Anyone interested in this program is
welcomed to attend. 

Mid-Week Meeting will take place on Tuesday at 7:00pm. We begin a new Bible-marking program
in our study time. Come along and let’s study the Word of God together. 

Elder John Mathews, NAD Stewardship Director, will be at the St. John’s Church on Sabbath,
February 24th, presenting the Sabbath School Lesson at 9:30am, and sharing a stewardship
seminar and mini-concert at 2:00pm in the afternoon. Anyone is welcomed to attend. 

Our annual Women’s Ministry Emphasis service, on the World Day of Prayer weekend, will
take place on March 3.  Invite your friends, family or neighbours to our visitors service that day. 

Fellowship Dinner Schedule: March 3 (Visitors Day Service)

Sunshine Band Schedule:  March 10 (CD); April 7 (BRRC)

An Adventist World Radio listener in Asia wrote, “The Lord is like light to me in the dark world.”
Plan now to thoughtfully support AWR’s annual offering on March 10, so the voice of hope can
continue to be heard in more than 100 languages around the world. 

Teen Challenge NL invites you to attend the 2018 Gala Banquet and Silent Auction Fundraiser
being held on Thursday, April 19, at 5:45pm.  This event, in support of the Atlantic Hope Women’s
Centre, will feature special guests, Past Teen Challenge Graduates from NL, a three course meal,
and music from the Aurora Women’s Choir, plus a silent auction.  Tickets are $50, with funds going
to a good cause! Event location: Glendenning Golf Club in St. John’s.  Visit tcnl.ca to purchase
tickets. Thank you for your support. 

Vacation Bible School - Are you available to help with a very special children’s ministry in early
July? Please speak to the Pastor as soon as possible as VBS planning gets under way!  

Reminder to Parents: Following Sabbath service we appreciate parents/guardians cleaning up the
seating area or Mother's room where your children have been with you. This will assist our church
janitor maintain the cleaning of our church.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer.   

Living Word Radio - www.livingwordradio.ca. Log on to hear Biblical teaching and preaching
any time of day, including many presentations originating from our local Church. Download the app
to your mobile device from the Google Play store, or the Apple App Store! Sharing cards are
available on the guest table. 

Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in and sick members; those grieving recent losses;  2018 Ministry
planning; our internet ministry, and our community outreach; pastoral transitions in our church district
and other NL Churches; our church leaders at all levels; for a strong, Spirit-led focus on mission and
ministry to the world!


